%
= ﬁ CITY OF VINCENT

¥
N

A/

0

PN

A ¢

5 May 2023

The Resident
20 Brentham Street
LEEDERVILLE WA 6007

Dear Resident

Britannia Road and Matlock Street Traffic Calming

The City of Vincent is seeking community feedback for a Local Area Traffic Management (LATM) treatment

on Britannia Road, Mount Hawthorn.

As a result of feedback in 2022 on the previous design of the LATM treatment at the intersection of Britannia
Road and Matlock Street, we have made some changes, and are now seeking further comment on the

updated design proposal.

These changes primarily include safety features for cyclists and pedestrians, reflecting residents' concerns
about vehicle speed along Britannia Road, as well as adding street trees to create improved visual appeal

(see overleaf).
The new proposal includes:

e Safer crossing environment for pedestrians
e Dedicated cycle lane - which will require the removal of parking bays along this section

e Installation of speed bumps along this section

Benefits
The City of Vincent believes these measures will have a positive impact on reducing the speed of motorists
travelling along this section, as well as encouraging a safer environment for both pedestrians and cyclists. It

will also improve the visual appeal through the addition of trees.
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What will happen next?

Following community consultation, feedback will be summarised, and a recommendation presented to
Council.

Everyone who provides feedback will be notified when the project is due to be considered by Council.

Members of the public are welcome to attend the Council Briefing and Council Meeting to ask questions or
comment on the project.

Share your thoughts

You can share your thoughts with us in the following ways:

e Complete the surveys at imagine.vincent.wa.gov.au/local-area-traffic-management
e By phone 9273 6000

e By email mail@vincent.wa.gov.au

e Inperson at the City of Vincent Administration Centre, 244 Vincent Street (cnr Loftus Street), Leederville
(during opening hours)

e In writing, hard copy surveys are available on request

Feedback closes 5pm Monday 29 May 2023

Kind regards

Hilliipap]

Hannah Ellwood

Coordinator Engineering Design

Britannia Road and Matlock Street — Local Area Traffic Management Proposal
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